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TREADS ON THE TUNDRA

To those who survived and those who could not make it to the
Parade in Central. Our presence was greatly appreciated and a
good time was had by all that attended.

Four CARS and three SISSY CARS made the trip. Beautiful
weather all of the way up and during the parade. It rained
after the parade and on the way home we got a good look at the
inner structure of a cloud on Eagle Summit.

Next year maybe we can come up with new ideas where we can
go and have better participation. WE ARE LOOKING FOR NEW IDEAS.

Our next meeting is July 19th, 1984, 7:00 P.M. at Clain
and Ruth Hill's home. This will be our last meeting before the
parade. We will have a short business meeting. The rest of
the evening we can clean and repair cars before the parade.

If you have not been contacted by Vern Nash or Clain Hill
regarding the parade please call them immediately with the
folloing information:

1. What you will be driving?

2. Who will be driving?

3. Interesting facts about the car.

We do have the New Name Tags. Bring your old ones to the
meeting and exchange them for the new ones.

Please plan to attend our next meeting on July 19, 1984,
7:00 P.M. at Clain and Ruth Hills:

827 15th Ave.
Fairbanks, Alaska

You will not be contacted regarding the parade other than this
meeting.



